

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 7 Virtual Parent Information – Wednesday 13 October 2021

We would like to invite you to our pre-recorded Virtual Year 7 Information Evening on Wednesday 13 October. A pre-recorded presentation will be available from 4pm on the Holderness Academy website.

The presentation will cover the following key areas:

- How students are placed into their teaching groups
- How and what we report home
- Transition into Key Stage 4 and Key Stage 5
- Impact of reformed GCSEs
- Update on the Positive Discipline Policy

To view these videos please go to the Holderness Academy website, click on the "Information" tab along the top of the webpage and then select the "Parent Information Videos" tab on the right-hand side.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mrs E Painter, Year 7 Progress Leader paintere@holderness.academy, Mrs A Day, Year 7 Pastoral Manager daya@holderness.academy or email office@holderness.academy.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Wobbaka

Associate Headteacher

